
Hey. 
Medicaid 

redetermination 

is coming soon. 

    

What does that mean for me? 

You should update your contact information to stay 

informed about your family's Medicaid status. 

What to Do Right Now: 

Visit staycovered.ga.gov before April 1, 2023! 

Need help? We've got you covered. You can schedule an in-person visit for support at your 

local Division of Family and Children Services office. To find the location and business hours 

for your local office, visit: dfes.georgia.gov/locations. 

If you need help reading this information or communicating with us, call 1-877-GA-DHS-GO 

(1-877-423-4746). Our services, including interpreters, are free. If you are deaf, hard of 

hearing, deaf-blind, or have difficulty speaking, you can call us at the number above by 

dialing 711 (Georgia Relay). 

Stay Informed. 
? Stay Covered.



Stay Informed. 

Here Are More Facts, Stay Covered. 

Just for You 

a eer 
Why Is It Important to Act Now? 

To Stay in Charge of Your Healthcare Coverage. 

In December 2022, the federal government passed the Omnibus Appropriations bill, officially 

permitting states to begin Medicaid redetermination on April 1, 2023. At that time, Georgia will 

check who is still eligible to receive Medicaid or PeachCare for Kids® coverage. This is called 

“redetermination.” During this time, Medicaid and PeachCare for Kids® members may be asked 

to provide more information or complete certain steps. It is very important to respond to these 

requests that will be sent in the mail or to your email. 

Who May Be Affected? 

People Enrolled in Medicaid or PeachCare for Kids® Coverage. 

Medicaid eligibility reviews have been paused for Medicaid and PeachCare for Kids® 

members under the COVID public health emergency since 2020, but that will soon be 

changing on April 1, 2023. Here's sore good news: If you or your family have been receiving 

Medicaid or PeachCare for Kids® benefits and haven't taken other steps, you may still have 

coverage”. Now is the perfect time to update your information so you can stay informed. 

People Who Are Not Sure if They Are Enrolled in Medicaid or 

PeachCare for Kids® Coverage. 

If you think you or your family may be enrolled in Medicaid or PeachCare for Kids® coverage, 

but you aren't sure, now is the time to take action to learn your status. 

Get Started Today 

® Visit staycovered.ga.gov and confirm your contact 

information and stay in control of your healthcare. 

  

      

° After providing updated contact information, you 

can receive updates, resources, and alerts related 

to your status. 

        

  ‘The redetermination process does not guarantee any person's eligibility for Medicaid or other available coverage.



Stay Informed. 
Stay Covered. 

One of the most important things members can do during the 

redetermination process is to make sure their contact information is correct. 

You can do this by: 

e Visiting the online Gateway portal: 

www.gateway.ga.gov 

e Visiting your local Division of Family & Children Services office: 

1249 Donald Lee Hollowell Pkwy, NW 

Atlanta, GA 30318 

(Office hours are Tuesday-Thursday from 9 a.m. - 3 p.m.) 

e By phone call: 

877-423-4746 

Please make sure you check or change your contact information by 

April 1, 2023, and continue to keep it up-to-date. 

For additional information and a list of frequently asked questions, please visit 

www.staycovered.ga.gov or www.siemprecubierto.ga.gov. 
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